
Webinar on "What is the State of Upcoming Start-up's post-Covid 

situation in India”? 

 Date: 13th June 2021 

Timing: 11:00 AM -12:00 PM 

Venue: Zoom Meet 

The VFSTR's Entrepreneurship Cell hosted a Webinar on "What is the state of 

future start-ups' post-covid scenario in India?". Naidu Darapaneni, Co-Founder of Dutch 

Uncles & MeraEvents, JNTUA, is the event's resource person. A total of 208 registrations, 

120 attendees at the peak of the Webinar. This event has helped enrich students’ thoughts. 

Members who attended the webinar provided positive feedback. Team E-Cell, kicks off the 

eventwith the welcome address by Dr.B. Nageswara Rao, Director IES followed by a brief 

introduction of the function and the E-Cell moto from our E-Cell team members, and then the 

Guest Profile. During the session, our keynote speaker discussed a variety of topics 

connected to start-ups and emerging trends. 

Mr.Naidu started session by drawing a contrast between start-ups and businesses. 

Later, he described what a start-up should be and how it can be carried to the next level. He 

also emphasized that scalability and strategy are the two most important factors to consider 

while building a Start-up. He even compared the doers and thinkers and communicated with 

the body if somebody is in that phase. Guest also emphasized that when developing a start-

up, one should pay close attention to the problem statements. Then he launched into today's 

webinar, stating that COVID has brought numerous opportunities in industries, and using that 

as a reference, he indicated that the state of incoming start-ups will be highly advantageous. 

Later, we conducted a Q&A session. He responded to the pupils' ideas and made suggestions 

for them. 

In the end, this is a key to all the members who have attended the meet. We got to 

know many leads and that many important notes that should be looked into while working on 

a start-up and the people looking forward to making it into reality.Session ended in a positive 

and productive way. Finally Thanked the Management of VFSTR and all administrative 

authorities who motivated to conduct the event.  

 


